
 

 

 
 
 

Notice of Submission of Request for Clarification Pursuant to 301 CMR 23.00 
 
 

In accordance with applicable regulations at 301 CMR 23.00, public notice is hereby given of the 
submission of the Boston Planning & Development Agency’s request for clarification on the building 
height and Water-Dependent Use Zone substitute provisions approved under the Secretary’s Decision 
on the 2009 South Boston Waterfront District Municipal Harbor Plan Amendment.  
 
Written comments on this request will be considered. Comments must be received by 5:00pm on 
Friday, February 24, 2023. Comments should be addressed to: 

 
Office of Coastal Zone Management 

100 Cambridge Street, Suite 900 
Boston, MA 02114 

Attention: Joanna Yelen 
 

Comments can also be submitted electronically to Joanna.m.yelen@mass.gov. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notification Date: January 25, 2023 
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